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5th of January 2024 

 

Dear Banwell Primary School Parents, 

 

RE: Zebra Crossing Escort Trial 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are pleased to inform you that we have a new trained 

volunteer, Jonathan McMillan, who will be assisting with pedestrian safety at the zebra crossing 

outside the school during peak hours. 

Starting from January 9th, our dedicated volunteer will be present at the zebra crossing to help 

ensure the safe passage of students and parents during the morning and afternoon rush hours. 

The designated time slots for this assistance will be from 8:30 am to 9:00 am and from 3:10 pm to 

3:30 pm. 

This initiative is being introduced as a trial during the months of January and February.  Although 

we hope to extend it if we can find additional volunteers.  All volunteers will be DBS checked and 

have had LANTRA Training. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following the guidance provided by our volunteer and adhering 

to the designated time slots for their presence. If you have any questions or concerns regarding 

this trial period, please feel free to contact the Parish Council using the details above.   

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated as we work together to create a safe and secure 

environment for our school community. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Liz Shayler 
Banwell Parish Clerk 

 


